
Benton House 
 Visitation Policy 

- Benton House is proud to return to normal operations and welcome
guests back to our community. Visiting hours are between 7am and 9pm
daily, and there are no restrictions on length, frequency, or number of
visitors.

- Visitors enter the community at the main entrance and sign-in and out of
the community at the reception desk.  Hand sanitizer is available at the
sign-in desk and masks and other Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)
are available at all times, upon request.

- The community’s visitation policy and infection control and education
policies are located at the reception desk and included at the end of this
policy. Verbal instructions about this information may be obtained from the
Executive Director or designated Person in Charge (PIC).

- In  t  h  e    event   of  a  confirmed  communicable disease in the community, we
will  notify  guests  as  part  of screening.

- In addition to notification, we may ask that guests visit in the resident’s
apartments and/or wear appropriate PPE specific to the infection control
practices as guided by the local Department of Health.

- Visitors will not be asked or compelled to provide proof of vaccination or
immunization status.

- Consensual physical contact between a visitor and resident is permitted.

- The Executive Director is responsible for staff adherence to the visitation
policy. In the absence of the Executive Director, the Person in Charge /
Manager on Duty will be responsible for staff adherence to the visitation
policy.




